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Protector Against the Plague

Glorious Saint Sebastian, you who had
great courage, help us to be witnesses
of Jesus before this unbelieving world
as you have brought others to Chrit
Help us to have the love of neighbor
that you had and to give ou lives for
our brothers, even in difficulies and
dangers.

Help us to have faith i the pains of fe
as you endured cruel maryrdom.
Protect al soldies, miltary and police.
against every danger intheir work.
Protect all nations against wars,
hunger and pestience.

Intercede for the grace that  need.

[Mention your ntention here...]
Amen.




Angelus Letter

16 April 2020

OCTAVE OF EASTER

EASTER THURSDAY

Dear Parish Family,

We are going to have a “virtual” staff meeting today.  Most of us will be safely in separate rooms and attending via our computers.  Here is an interesting topic we will be covering:  One of the reasons we started the concert series at St. Sebastian Parish was to make this a visitor friendly place where non-Catholics could come and break down the stigma sometimes associated with non-Catholics and the Church.  Well we were certainly successful in that.

Similarly, we know for a fact that there is a sizable group of lapse Catholics and non-Catholics watching our videos among others.  How do we reach out to them?  How do we invite them to more deeply explore the faith?  What would that look like?  What do they need?  Who would do it?  If you have ideas, they would be greatly appreciated.  church@stsebastian.org 

YOUR ASSISTANCE IS NEEDED IN DETERMINING THE PROGRAM

FOR THE NEXT VIRTUAL ORGAN CONCERT!

Our Director of Music, Lynn Steward, thought that it might tickle your fancy if the next concert featured your 15 favorite hymns!  She asked me to ask you what your favorite hymns are and email them to her and she will collect the favorite 15 and play them for you during her next video.  Send in your requests to Lynn Steward lfrey011@gmail.com
ATTENTION ALL ST. SEBASTIAN YOUTH!

Attention all students: Write an essay/poem/prayer that reflects the general theme of practicing your faith during distance learning or, write an essay/poem/prayer about how you have been living out the school's mission statement (or your faith) during distance learning. Essays/poems/prayers should be less than 250 words. Categories will be K-2, 3-5, 6-8, for 3 divisions: St. Sebastian Parish School, Home School, and PSR. St. Sebastian Parish School students should submit their essays to mcgeed@stsebastian.org.  Home school and PSR students should submit essays to johnsonk@stsebastian.org. Winners will be published in this Angelus Letter, the weekly school newsletter, the parish bulletin, and will receive a spiritwear prize. Essays are due Friday, April 24 by 5PM.
THINGS TO DO IN CHURCH

Need to get out of the house and need a destination?  The church, thanks to the Spray and Pray Committee is still open.  Jesus is still present in the tabernacle.  There is the opportunity to come and pray (make a holy hour or part of one), you can still light a candle, pray at the St. Sebastian Shrine for protection against COVID-19, pick up some holy water, make a donation to the St. Vincent de Paul Society and in the next day or so, we will be making available to you (over the computer for you to print out - it seems more sanitary that way) a self-guided tour of the interior of the church.  

GOOD SAMARITAN

The Good Samaritan Center has been working overtime feeding people in the Akron area.  The National Guard has been there (the back of Byrider Hall) with trucks and personnel to help distribute the large amounts of food.  

Did you hear in the newspaper about how somebody in South Akron stole the catalytic converters off of vans and trucks used by charitable, non-profit organizations?  Well, some desperate soul did the same thing to the Good Samaritan truck and they had to rent another truck while their truck was being repaired.  They are now up and running again but say a prayer not only for the workers of Good Samaritan and the National Guard, but also for the poor, desperate soul that did this deed.

REMINDERS:

I will stop here so that I have more to write about tomorrow!  But here are just a couple of reminders from yesterday’s letter”

CONSIDER SUBSCRIBING: Since yesterday we have had 29 more people subscribe to our parish’s YouTube channel bringing us up to 929!  Thanks!  71 more subscribers to go and we can live-stream different things with more flexibility.  Simply go to one of our videos such as https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RjE3BYaLLPc and under the video on the right side there is a place to click that says, “Subscribe.”  Just click on that link and that is it!

SCHOOL DESKS AND CHAIRS:  If you have not already reserved your desk and chairs, please call Cathy Sivec in the rectory office at (330) 836-2233.  Pick up will be this Friday, April 17th from 9AM until NOON in the brick parking lot.  If you can’t make that time, call the rectory office and other arrangements can be made.  There is no charge for these desks but if you would like to make a donation it would be greatly appreciated and will help support our school.

RICE BOWLS:  Do you still have Rice Bowls sitting around your house?  Either bring your donation to the rectory during office hours, drop a clearly marked envelope in the Key Drop after hours or mail a check in.  Please consider NOT bringing in the actual cardboard box (for sanitary reasons) but if you do we’ll take it!  Donations from Operation Rice Bowl go to Catholic Relief Services and help the poorest of the poor around the world.

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep these persons and all of our sick and distressed in your prayers.

These people are new to the list:

Don Snyder
Jill Morganwick
Please keep them and all of our sick in your prayers including,
Anthony D’Attoma, Mary Kay McCarron, Raymond McCarron, Shawn McCarron, Kathleen O’Hearn, Harry Schwab, John Schultz, Tim and Linda Beringer, Elizabeth Clark, Pamela Oliver, Marilyn Spallino, Ron Tedeschi, Colleen Trhlik, Mark.
God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.

St. Sebastian, pray for us.

Holy Mother, pray for us.[image: image1.jpg]St. Sebasgtian Parish

476 MULL AVENUE = AKRON, OHIO 44320-1299 = 330.836.2233 = www.stsebastian.org





